
Delaware & Union County Farm Bureau Organizations are proud to announce the 
6th Annual: Benefit in the Barn, a symphony on the farm. Due to COVID-19, the event 
is going virtual! During the week of August 10-15, 2020, there will be daily videos 
posted on social media, with Saturday, August 15th being a live stream concert 
featuring the Central Ohio Symphony. Last year’s event raised $64,000 to help 
feed our hungry neighbors. We have raised over $275,000 in the past five years.

Objectives:
 1. Raise money to support Delaware & Union Counties hunger relief programs. 
 2. Build awareness of the hunger problem in Delaware & Union Counties and how  
  individuals, families and groups can become more involved.
 3. Provide an opportunity to educate the community on how the Farm Bureau   
  engages their members.
 4.  To entice virtual event sales and online donations, all sponsorship dollars will be   
  consolidated to form a matching fund opportunity.

SPONSOR LEVELS

Presenting Sponsor: $5,000+
 • Prominent name placement on all advertising & press releases
 •  Social media shout-outs
 • Sponsor recognition during the event, all days
 •  Video spotlight
 •  Links to social media/website
 • Benefit in the Barn Swag

Premiere Sponsor: $1,000+
 • Prominent name placement on all advertising & press releases
 •  Social media shout-outs
 • Sponsor recognition during the event on assigned day
 •  Links to social media/website

Patron: $500+
 • Name placement on all advertising & promotional materials
 •  Listed on website
 •  Social media shout-outs

To sponsor this event, visit Benefitinthebarn.org

For more information:
Barb Lyon, Chairperson
blyon@uwaydelaware.org
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